
Notice of Election Training  
 

To:  General Public, Presiding Election Judges, Alternate Election Judges, Election Clerks,                      

Voter Registrar, and County Chairs.  

 

Notice is hereby given that there will be Election Training held on: 

September 20th, 2023 at 1:00pm  

Floyd County Elections Department  

105 S. Main, Room 101   Floydada, Texas 79235 

 

 

We would also like for you to complete the Texas On-Line Poll Worker Training provided by 

the Office of the Texas Secretary of State by going to  

https://pollworkertraining.sos.texas.gov/ 

 

This training opportunity is available free of charge, for all poll workers. Once you have 

completed the training, please provide us with a copy of your certificate.  

 

If you do not have access to a computer or printer, please let us know and we will provide 

you with a computer to access Texas Secretary of State Poll Worker Training.  

   

Election Judges are required by Sec. 32.114 of the Texas Election Code to complete the 

training with a list of attendees being sent to the State.  

The presiding judges are required to notify the election clerks of their precinct of this 

training.  

 

The election-training program is open to the public and free of charge. 

 

Please let us know that you are coming to the training by contacting KeeLee Rawls at  

806-983-4900 or keelee@co.floyd.tx.us   
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